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Aeroflot and Transaero turned back two planes flying to Israel.

Russian airlines Aeroflot and Transaero canceled flights to Israel on Wednesday, a day after a
rocket fell about a mile away from Tel Aviv's international airport.

Both companies turned back planes heading to Israel on Tuesday due to concerns about safety
at Ben Gurion Airport.

The airlines said the planes were not experiencing any technical problems and were rerouted
back to Moscow, the Interfax news agency reported.

Last week Israel began a ground invasion of the neighboring Gaza Strip, which the anti-Israeli
group Hamas uses as a base to fire rockets and other projectiles into the country.

The Jerusalem Post reported that Hamas deliberately targeted the airport to disrupt air traffic
amid the summer holiday season.
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The U.S. Federal Aviation Administration suspended American flights to the airport
on Tuesday, citing a "potentially hazardous situation created by the armed conflict in Israel
and Gaza," according to an online statement.

However, a spokesman for Israel's El Al airline, which traditionally continues flights during
times of war, told The Jerusalem Post that there was "no chance" it would cancel any flights
to or from Israel due to the latest strike.

British Airways said it "continues to operate as normal," but will monitor the situation
closely, The New York Times reported.

See also:

Israel's War Reflects Paradoxes of Ukraine Crisis

Original url:
https://www.themoscowtimes.com/2014/07/23/russian-airlines-cancel-all-flights-to-israel-a37590

http://www.themoscowtimes.com/opinion/article/israel-s-war-reflects-paradoxes-of-ukraine-crisis/503578.html

